
Announcement of 4 El Cajon freshmen students admitted to UCSD

January 30, 1964

Four more Valley high school students have been admitted to the University of California, San Diego, John. W.
Brown, Registrar and Admissions, announced today.

The four are:

Jeanne Marie Albis, a student at Grossmont High School, who plans eventually to major in mathematics.

Lonai Lee Brown, Granite Hills High School, pre-medical.

Charlotte Edna Cook, Helix High School, who is undecided on her major.

David F. Willoughly, Helix High School, physics.


